G D GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ARRAH

NOTICE NO- 2024-25/ 045

DATE- 22 SEPTEMBER 2024

Dear Parents,

Due to the flooding and roadblocks near Majhauan, school buses will not be
able to operate. As a result, classes (GRADE NUR TO VIII) will be conducted
online on Monday, 23rd September 2024 and Tuesday, 24th September 2024.
The updated timetable for these days will be shared shortly.

Please note:

- Classes will be conducted on Zoom.

- Students are required to wear their school uniform.

- students attend the classes in a quiet and distraction-free area.

- Please make sure the background is appropriate for an online learning
environment.

- Students should be ready with their books and materials for each subject in

advance.

- Attendance will be taken during each session, so it is important for students to
be punctual.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding in ensuring a smooth
transition to online classes.

For any online class-related concerns, you may contact us at +91 6295223155.

Regards,
Team GD Goenka Public School, Arrah
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